
Date: - 06/O7/2017

INDIAN STATISTICAL INSTITUTE

DELHI CENTRE

NOTICE

The Government of India has introduced GST w.e.f. lst July 2OlZ. In views of

this mandatory condition this has been decided in the lsl Delhi centre that all the

vendors who are taking contracts,/work order in Delhi centre should be

registered with GST and hence furth they should mentioned their GST No. with

GST Document while submitting for tenders,/quotation'

Since we have floated few tenders in the transition period all the vendors who

have submitted their tenders/quotation in June and July 2O1V are requested to

immediately submitted their GST Documents otherwise we will assume that they

don't have GST No. and hence their bids,/tender quotation will cancelled. All the

vendors are requested to submit this documents by l2 th July 2O17 positively.
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